
 

April 27, 2022  

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Enhancing Georgia's Poultry Science Impact through 

Innovation and Collaboration in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the University of Georgia College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences, 

located at 147 Cedar St. Athens, GA 30602. The funding would be used to train the next 

generation of poultry scientists to dramatically increase capacity for instruction and research to 

support Georgia’s multibillion-dollar poultry industry. I certify that neither I nor my immediate 

family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Scott 

Member of Congress 
 


